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Kämpen, June 10,2008 

Re: Academical contacts

Dear Rector,

By means of this letter we like to confirm the co-operation between our universities. 
Both universities are aiming at the training of young people for the ministry of the 
Word. We are united with each other through faith in the one true God. He has given 
us himself in Jesus Christ and causes us to live through his Holy Spirit. This gives 
already a strong relation between our institutes.

In recent years there were regular academic contacts between our universities. In 
Kampen we had the honour to learn from and to teach (former) students from your 
institute. At professer's level we like to remind Prof. dr. Trimp who gave some 
colleges in Cluj Napoca.

We hope and pray that it will be possible to co-operate in future at the same basis. 

Kind regards,

N. Versteeg RA 
Director

THEOLOGISCHE UNIVERSITEIT
van De Gereformeerde Kerken in Nederland 

Broederweg 15
Postbus 5026,8260 GA KAMPEN B
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